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Dear Sir/Madam 
‘Lahore’, 39 Station Road, Edgware, LONDON HA8 7NX 
I am writing to inform you about a partially blocked exit from the rear of a food 
business 
and to give you some details and attach some photographs. 
I carried out a food hygiene inspection on 19 October 2016 at a takeaway called 
‘Food 
Delicious’ at 33 Station Road, Edgware LONDON HA8 7NX 
The food business operator there is . A rear door from her 
kitchen 
leads to a corridor which is under a wooden roof built over the rear yard by the 
business 
next door but one – ‘Lahore’. 
See attached photograph taken from Google street view, which shows the front of 
the 
premises. The rear of ‘Lahore’ wraps around behind the business in the middle 
(‘Falafel’) and has a rear exit door which opens into the corridor behind ‘Food 
Delicious’. 
The corridor which  must use to gain access to the rear alleyway 
where 
her bin is located, is partially blocked with equipment from ‘Lahore’. I noted that the 
corridor was poorly lit. 
See photographs of the corridor and other photographs showing the extent of the 
plywood extension at the rear of 33 and 37 Station Road. You will see that this 
wooden 
addition to the building extends over two floors. 
My concern is that in the event of fire in either ‘Lahore’ or ‘Food Delicious’ the food 
business operators and staff would encounter difficulty making their escape from the 
building because of the equipment in the corridor. 
I would be grateful if you could visit to assess and if possible, secure an 
improvement in 
the situation. 
Thank you in advance for your assistance. 

 
 

Environmental Health Officer 
Development & Regulatory Services 
London Borough of Barnet, Barnet House, 9th Floor, 1255 High Road, Whetstone, N20 0EJ 
Tel: 020 8359  
Fax: 0870 889 6793 
Email:  
Barnet online: www.barnet.gov.uk 




